
Talks at TREATS monthly gatherings
For the May gathering we had an evening at the National Brewery Centre, Horninglow Street, Burton on Trent where members could view what the team from TREATS have been doing for the last five years. We were joined by Clay Mills Classic Car Club who brought their Classic cars, outnumbering our members who brought Classic cars by quite a margin. In all there were 41 in attendance. We had the 1919 Model T Ford running and took people for rides round the courtyard. We also had on display the 1928 Ford Model AA truck; 1962 Barrel Van; 1924 Bullnose Morris; 1943 (ish) Ford N Tractor; 1934 Morris Commercial Fire Engine and a 1962 Land Rover Fire Tender. All of these TREATS have rebuilt into a running condition. A buffet was provided by the NBC, sponsored by Jamie Winstone’s Veterinary Practice and TREATS. 

On June 15th we had a trip to Manchester Museum of Science and Industry. This is a very well presented museum and well worth visiting. 

For the June gathering we had Rod Pearson speaking about ”Overcoming the friction of distance”.   

July is our AGM; it seems a long time since the first meeting of TREATS, held on 15th June 2010 with 6 people attending. The number of members has increased slowly and now, in July 2018, stands at 51 - our highest number; of which 9 are ladies, which is also very encouraging. 

Following the AGM we will have Pat Davey on the history of motorcycles from steam to the modern day. 

On August.20th we are going to The National Trust Quarry Bank Mill, Styal, Cheshire. 
For more details and to join please contact Phil Irwin, susanirwin@btinternet.com  or membership secretary Vanessa Winstone, vanessawinstone@hotmail.co.uk
